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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 

Scott Hunter on May 2, 2015. 

 

Scott Hunter was a well-respected business owner whose shop, "Grinder Coffee", became a 

much loved community. Scott enjoyed getting to know his neighbours and customers, and it is no 

wonder the Grinder quickly became a local favourite. 

 

Well-remembered from his time at House on Parliament, Scott was known to be hard-working 

with a heart of gold. His entrepreneurial spirit led him to branch out and open his own business 

in Leslieville.  

 

Scott loved to travel and had explored the world, with adventures taking him to Nepal, India, 

Thailand, Greece, Turkey, Chile, and Argentina, among others. He also had a drive that 

motivated him to run the Boston and Toronto marathons, the Hamilton Around the Bay Road 

Race in his home town, and compete in several triathalons.  

 

Everyone who knew Scott will remember his sense of humour, self-deprecating comments and 

his wry wit.   

 

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 

sincere sympathy to Scott Hunter's family. 
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